
Call for Proceedings 
 

2017 SECOND LANGUAGE ACQUISITION  
GRADUATE STUDENT SYMPOSIUM  

 
The Center for Advanced Research on Language Acquisition (CARLA) at the 
University of Minnesota is publishing referred proceedings of selected papers from the 
2017 Second Language Acquisition (SLA) Graduate Student Symposium. We are 
interested in showcasing some of the excellent work from the conference’s paper and 
poster sessions. All presenters are invited to contribute their original and unpublished 
scholarship; submissions will undergo blind review.  
 
Manuscripts can be of several types:  

● Research articles that feature an empirical study contributing to the scholarship 
in the field of SLA (8000 word limit) 

● Review articles that synthesize or theorize about the existing literature on some 
issue related to SLA research, policy, or practice (5000 word limit) 

● Research-in-progress reports that highlight the rationale, design, and   progress 
of research projects, including reports based on preliminary data (5000 word 
limit) 

 
If you wish to have your paper considered for inclusion in the proceedings, please 
submit an electronic copy of a complete manuscript by August 1, 2017. The manuscript 
should be double-spaced with 1-inch margins, and should be presented in standard APA 
format. Please include a cover page with the title of the manuscript, name of author(s), 
institutional affiliation, address, telephone number, and e-mail address. Apart from the 
cover page, please do not include any identifying information in the manuscript. 
 

Please send manuscripts to: 
 

sle@umn.edu 
 

If you have any questions, please contact sle@umn.edu 
 

Sincerely, 
2017 SLA Graduate Student Symposium Planning Committee 
 


